Patient Safety 20.1.2014:
Market Street:
Even though we are technically out of what is known as “Flu Season” It is still not too late to have your injection if you happened to have miss it, contact the surgery and we arrange you appointment. Also its not just Flu we are still giving there is a whooping cough jabs and if you are pregnant and still not been offered it we will arrange that too. However if your unsure of what you have and haven’t had just give the surgery a ring and we will be happy to look into it for you. 

NHS Info:
Children admitted to hospital with throat infections have increased by over half according to a recent study. Writing in the Archives of Disease in Childhood, researchers found that most children were discharged after a short stay. This suggests that the severity of infection has not increased. Pressures on doctors and a maximum waiting time in A&E could be the reason behind the increase in admissions.
BMA:

Elderly residents in care with too little to do could find that boredom and lack of activity have a profound effect on their mental wellbeing. The National Institute for Health and Care Excellence, NICE, wants to improve life inside care homes and has published new guidelines to try to make life better for older people in care. We as a surgery work with our local homes to provide patient care from a GP point. 
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